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I originally supported Oregon's drug legalization because it was supposed to go 

hand-in-hand with recovery and counseling programs to help addicts.  With the 

explosion of public drug use and no other support visibly apparent, I am withdrawing 

my support and standing behind the recriminalization effort.  It is embarrassing that 

with the largest budgets ever, a democrat-driven Oregon can't even get being 

democrat right. 


